
 Biscovey Nursery and Infants’ 
Newsletter 

Friday 20th July 2018 

Key Diary Dates: 

Website www.biscoveyinfants.org.uk  

Tuesday 24th July 1.30pm finish 

Nursery finish 11.45am 

Wednesday 5th September 2018 

Start of Autumn Term 

2018/19 INSET days 

Tuesday 4th September 2018 

Friday 19th October 2018 

Thursday 20th December 2018 

Monday 25th February 2019 

Thursday 25th July 2019 

Absence Notification 

Parents are reminded that you 
must provide the school with a 
reason for your child’s absence 
at the first opportunity or they 
will be marked as unauthorised  
absence.                 

Please inform the school office 
by phone call or through       
e-schools.        

Any pupil who has vomiting or 
diarrhoea must remain absent 
from school for 48 hours follow-
ing the last   episode of sickness 
and/or diarrhoea.   

Penguins, Puffins and Kingfishers enjoyed a day on the beach yesterday. How 

lucky we are to have the beach on our doorstep to enjoy.  All children walked sen-

sibly to Par and behaved beautifully on the beach.  

This week’s highlights……. 

LAST DAY OF TERM             
SCHOOL FINISHING TIMES 

TUESDAY 24TH JULY 2018 

NURSERY 11.45AM~THERE WILL 
BE NO AFTERNOON SESSION. 

INFANTS 1.30PM~THERE WILL BE 
NO BIZZY BEES AFTER SCHOOL       

PROVISION. 

We have been working extremely hard this 
year to develop clear leadership roles within 
the academy. 

Next academic year we are pleased to let you 
know that  Mrs French has been appointed as 
Head of School. She will also remain as class 
teacher of Owls with Mrs Lean. 

She will be supported by Mrs Dennis, EYFS 
leader, Mrs Davis as Designated Safeguarding 
Lead, Mrs Sanders as our Nursery manager 
and Mrs Wilson (previously Miss Morcom) as 
our SENDco.  

Miss Olford will continue to work closely with our school and Biscovey 
Academy in her role as Aspire Director. 

Miss Morcom, our SENDco, 
will be getting married in the 
summer holidays.  We wish 
her and her husband-to-be a 
happy wedding day and a 
lovely future together.   

Miss Morcom will use her 
married name of Mrs Wilson.   

There will be lots of building work taking 
place during the summer holidays to   

include a new perimeter fence for our 
school and Biscovey Juniors.   

The school office will have relocated to 
the old school office site.                 

More information will follow. 

Well done to all of this 
week's Star Achievers 

and Sunshine Award 
winners!  

This term we say farewell to 
Mrs O’Connor who has been 
working in Kestrels Class.  
We wish her all the best for 
her future. 

http://www.biscoveyinfants.org.uk

